

December 5, 2012

AC Thinking Green Campus Awareness Committee C/O Sarah Stevens
Suite 61583
900 N. Grand Ave.
Sherman, TX 75090

Dear AC Thinking Green Committee:

We appreciate very much your gift of \$100, and we are grateful to the wonderful AC students who chose to compete on our behalf once again.

Your efforts to reduce electricity consumption and to raise awareness about ways to spread the word are admirable. We are hopeful that your focus on this important issue affects students' lives and choices and energy awareness throughout the campus and community.

Your gift will be used to help fund the upcoming house to be started at 514 W. Elm in Denison with a family of eight. I hope you can join us for the house groundbreaking ceremony on Saturday, March 9 at 10:00. Everyone is welcome to help raise the first walls of the house.

Great program! Congratulations to Austin College for taking a multi-part approach to lowering the college's impact on the environment and saving resources for us all.

Sincerely,

Laurie Mealy

Executive Director